
Dear Sir 

I want to support the Central Ealing Neighbourhood Plan. 

As a member of the Environmental Law Foundation I have closely followed the work of the Central 

Ealing Neighbourhood Forum and believe their proposals offer responsible, ecological and 

sustainable developments that will benefit the London Borough of Ealing. 

As chair of the Friary Park Preservation Group which prevented the demolition of 240 family homes 

in Acton I am aware I live outside the area but many Acton residents use Acton Mainline station to 

go to work in Ealing as well shop and use the wide variety of entertainment facilities. Any 

redevelopment around Ealing Station directly affects more than local people. The CENP has been 

regularly discussed at FPPG meetings and the local Labour Councillors have been informed of our 

support. 

After the independent Examiner has seen the results of this consultation there will be a vote to 

approve the plan next year. The Friary Park Preservation Group would like to take part in the vote. 

Respectfully 

 

--  

Martin Cain 

Friary Park Preservation Group 

 


